STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567
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SAFETY
June 21, 2012
John W. Hickenlooper
Governor
Mike King
Executive Director
Ray Anderson
Puckett Land Company Loretta E. Pineda

Director

5460 S. Quebec St., Suite 250
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

RE:  Receipt of Special 111 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application, Nolte Pit #1,
File No. M-2012-016

Mr. Anderson:

We have received your Special 111 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit application for the

extraction of construction materials in Garfield County. All comment and review periods began on June 21,

2012. The decision date for your application is scheduled for July 6, 2012.

The Division is reviewing your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements of
the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Act. We will contact you if additional information is needed.

Please be reminded that all operators must contact the Colorado Department of Health, Water Quality
Control Division regarding storm water permits.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Dustin M. Czapla
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Bruce Humphries
Chuck Whiteman
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